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 Think Together is an afterschool 
program that partners with schools to 
change the odds for kids. We offer 
expand learning on ELA, Math, STEM, 
Health & Wellness, Arts & Enrichment, 
Social Emotional Learning, and 
Community Building. Our goal is to 
teach, inspire, and nurture kids. Our 
program hours are from 2:30pm to 5:30 
pm. We are excited to have the 
opportunity to offer our program here 
at Painted Hills. 
 

Have any questions? 
Call or text: (442)295-5432 
Email: 
paintedhillsms.psusd@thinktogether.org 
 
*Available: 10:15 AM – 6:21 PM DAILY* 
 

Our program 

On the Horizon 

 
Oct. 12 – In Service Day/ 
No Program 
 
Oct. 21 - Lights On Kit 
Distribution 
 
Oct. 22 – Lights On Event 
 
Oct. 26 to Oct. 30 – 
Program Spirit Week 
 
Oct. 30 – A Spooktacular 
Day Event 



 

 

  
MR. ALBERT 
Hello, my name is Albert Ochoa and I am the 
Site Coordinator for Painted Hills Middle 
School’s Think Together program. I have been 
working with think together for a year but have 
been working after school programs as well as 
summer programs with youth for Eight years.  I 
am very excited for bringing this program to 
Painted hill’s and I look forward to working with 
the school to change the odds for kids. 
 
 
 

MS. BRENDA 
My name is Brenda Bermudez, and this is my first 
year working with Think Together. I recently 
graduated from UCR majoring in geology/earth 
science. Previously, I have tutored students in 
biology, chemistry and math ranging from pre-
algebra up to calculus. I hope to continue 
working with Think Together to raise students' 
interest in the STEM fields.  
 
 
 

MS. MARISSA 
The Hi! My name is Miss Marissa and I'm super 
excited to be a part of your school year! ABOUT 
ME I’m from Whittier, California Born and raised 
till this year. I studied at Mt. San Antonio College 
getting My Child Development degree. 
Teaching is my favorite thing to do. I love trying 
new things, Traveling, Reading, going to the 
beach when I can and also crafting. I CAN’T 
WAIT TO BE YOUR TEACHER THIS YEAR SO LET’S 
HAVE SOME FUN!!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

OUR STAFF 



 

 

Follow our hellosign link at the 
bottom of our Think Together flyer 
or our newsletter. 
 

 
 
Verify your email Address. And the 
application will be forwarded to 
your email. 
 

 
 
After opening the email. Click on 
review document. *Make sure to 
check your spam* 
 

 
  
Fill out the document making sure 
everything marked with a red * is 
filled in. then click  submit. *Please 

STEPS TO ENROLL 

Painted Hills application links 
English 
https://app.hellosign.com/s/16l
la4Yf  
Spanish 
https://app.hellosign.com/s/Fg
ZXCzHe 


